
For an upcoming webinar, Banner Witcoff attorney Robert S. Katz will join speakers from
Canada, Germany and France to share their experiences about working from home and
managing an IP business through lockdown.

Hosted by the Federation International des Conseils en Propriete Industrielle (FICPI), the
webinar will take place at 7 a.m. on April 29. FICPI is an international organization made up
of intellectual property attorneys.

Rob — who serves as vice president of FICPI’s U.S. Section — and the other speakers will
discuss working from home and responding to clients’ needs during the COVID-19
pandemic. They will also examine business development and industry implications, among
other related issues.

Click here to register for the webinar, “Covid-19: Managing an IP Business through a
lockdown and beyond.” 
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